
Picnic in the Park - Sunday May 20th 2018 - 2.30 to 6p.m. 

This year there will not be a Scarecrow Festival but two Community 
Events will be held - The Royal Wedding Weekend Picnic in the Park, 
May 20th and The Christmas Market November 30th - Light Switch on 
and Saturday December 1st the Market. 

A picnic in the park using the community field, seems a great way to 
create a Community event that encourages Brinklow residents to get 
together.  

So far we have Pebble Art, jewellery, cards & crafts, honey, books, toys, 
bottle tombola, cakes, photographs &  prosecco stalls  - if you would like  
to have a stall  please phone Margaret Saxon 01788 832 225. Donation 
requested per stall (£5) will go to church Restoration Fund. 

We want children to bring their Teddy Bears - Teddy Bear's Picnic. 

 

There will be a Raffle and we already have some super prizes. 

We are encouraging people to bring picnics.  As we can't have fires on 
the Community field we are arranging to have the BBQ near the Scout 
Hut for people to cook their food on.  Alternatively there will be curry 
meals available in the Community Hall. 

We have organised a bouncy castle and zorb balls for the children and 
we will also put out some equipment for children to play with. There will 
be face painting & rock painting.  Tim Carpenter Balmer has offered to 



organise some games during the afternoon, he also volunteered to make 
a scarecrow Megan and Harry!! 

We will have a mixture of live music and recorded music including the 
Juke Box Orchestra, Chris Norman, Adverse Camber and DJ Darrel 
Cross.  We will also be treated to a performance from the children who 
attend Miss Jill’s School of Dancing in Brinklow. 

How the village can support: 

Donate Bottles, Raffle and tombola prizes & good toys (These can be 
left in the Village store). Make bunting, make cakes for us to sell.  Help 
us put up gazebos and the marquee (1p.m.) 

We would like people to decorate their homes in red, white and blue 
bunting (from May 10th onwards); to wear red, white and blue on the 
day, bring your picnic and enjoy the fun.   

Fingers crossed for sunshine.   

 

 

 

Jeanette, Min, Margaret, Geoff, Jenny and Sheila 


